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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
SHINE video 
 
This week we are making a short video about SHINE. We’d really appreciate it if any of you would 
agree to be interviewed about why you support your children to attend and the difference you think 
it makes to them. If you are happy to do so, please see us at the beginning or the end of the day. 
Thank you! 
 
End of term trip 
 
To celebrate the end of term and to tie in with our theme of ‘being British’, we will visit the Tower of 
London next Saturday, 14th March. The Tower is an iconic London landmark with lots of history, 
and we expect to have an excellent day. We need to leave promptly so please ensure, as ever, 
that your child arrives by 09.50am. They will need to bring a packed lunch with drink (no fizzy 
drinks please). Please also ensure that your child is dressed appropriately and brings a coat. We 
will be outdoors a lot of the time and cannot predict the weather! Please complete and return the 
signed consent form, overleaf, as soon as possible. 
 
End of term celebration 
 
The following Saturday, 21st March, we will hold a celebration afternoon. You are invited to join us 
to see what the children have been working on this term. More details in next week’s newsletter... 
 
Reminders: 
 
Doors open at 09.45am and we ask you to ensure your children arrive at Pakeman by 09.50am at 
the latest. If your child is unable to attend for any reason, please contact me in the school office on  
0207 6072575. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
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Parental Consent Form 

 

 

Name of Student 
 
 

Year Group  
 

 
     

       Date of birth: 
 
Please tick boxes as appropriate and sign below. Please return this slip to SHINE by Saturday 14th March. 
 
I consent to my child attending the following trips: 
 

 
Saturday 14th March 

 
Tower of London   

    

  
 
 
 

 

I understand that whilst any teacher present will exercise all reasonable care in the supervision of my child, neither 
they nor the school shall be liable for any loss, damage or injury to person or property occasioned by the 
irresponsible action or behaviour of my son/daughter. 
 
YES, I give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above trip(s) 
 

  

   
NO, I do not give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above 
trip(s) 

  

   

Signed 
 
 

 

  
Emergency Contact details: 
 

Name 
 
 

Telephone Number   

    

 


